Tuscola Township
Parks and Recreation Commission

July 19, 2018

The July 19, 2018 meeting of the Tuscola Township Parks and recreation Commission was called
to order by Chair Gary Hicks, at 7:00 P.M. All Members were present except Mark O’Conner

Guest: NONE.
Update on park paper work that needed to be signed.

Erankenmuth Credit granted Tuscola Twp. $17000.00 to heip purchase a shaded area for the
play ground area. The cost of the shaded area was 18,144.00.

There was some discussion were to put the shaded area.

There was some discussion on what to do next year.

Gary Motion by Gary Hicks and seconded by Justin Reinert to adjourn motion carried at 8P.M.
Next Meeting, Thur. October 18, 2018.

Respectfully submitted by Secretary,

Jerry Peterson



